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January 24, 2017



Fred C. Arfman, P.E.
Isaacson & Arfman, P.A.
128 Monroe Street NE
Albuquerque, NM, 87108


RE:	Lot 8-A, Block 3, Tract A, Unit B, North Albuquerque Acres
5656 Pasadena NE
           	Grading and drainage Plan
     	Engineer’s Stamp Date 1-04-17 (B18D019)


Dear Mr. Arfman:

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 1-4-17, the above referenced Grading and Drainage plan is approved for Grading Permit.

Prior to Certificate of Occupancy release, Engineer Certification per the DPM checklist will be required.

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3999.

	

Sincerely,					



Shahab Biazar, P.E.
City Engineer, Planning Dept.
Development Review Services
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